Dear Writer:

The 2000 edition of the Arkansas Literary Forum is nearly complete!  

If you would like to proofread your own work (and bio), you can access the issue here:  http://www.hsu.edu/dept/alf/2000/2000.html   I apologize for the lengthy URL, but I do not want to link the issue to the main site until it is finished.  If all goes well, the issue ought to be published by the end of September.

Please email any corrections or changes to me by September 1.  If the corrections are complicated, please print out the work, make the corrections directly on the copy, and snail-mail it to me.  If you have a homepage, please send me the URL and I will link it to your bio.

The photography throughout is NOT intended to illustrate any particular piece; rather, it is simply to beautify the presentation of each piece, and to showcase student photographers.  If you absolutely hate the photograph included with a work of yours, let me know, and I will try to find something else.  Or, if you have an illustration, by all means, send it on. 

For those of you who have not been paid yet, receiving a check from a university is a two-step process.  An IRS form will be sent to you shortly.  You must complete, sign, and return the form before a check can be issued.  

Finally, thank you all for contributing to what I hope you will agree is a really fine issue!  The point of this journal is to showcase good Arkansas writers (and digital artists), and I believe we are succeeding.  

Ex animo,

Marck L. Beggs, Editor

Arkansas Literary Forum (http://www.hsu.edu/dept/alf)

Box 7601

Henderson State University

Arkadelphia, AR  71999-0001

